
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STOP LITTER IN ITS TRACKS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Congratulations on joining the fight against litter and becoming Fair Lawn’s newest 
Litter Marshal! At your request, I have enclosed a Litter Marshal kit.  
 
Participation in the program is fast and easy. When you see someone littering in Fair 
Lawn, from their car follow these simple steps:  
 

1. When safe to do so, complete the information on the pad that came with your 
Litter Marshall kit. It is important to document all of the information accurately, 
especially the license plate of the vehicle.  

2. Within 24 hours, report the violation by phone (201-794-5341), e-mail 
(litter@fairlawn.org) or mail (PO Box 376, Fair Lawn, NJ 07410). Include the 
information documented on the pad when reporting the incident. When leaving a 
phone message, please speak slowly and clearly and give all of the requested 
information or leave a phone number to have your call returned.  

3. If you see someone littering in a park or on the street, you can report the vehicle 
that they return to or the address of the house that they return to.  

 
DO NOT CONFRONT ANYONE! 

 
Your call is anonymous and confidential. The Borough of Fair Lawn will send a notice to 
the owner of the vehicle about the littering violation, which is punishable with fines up to 
$500, and educational information about the effects of litter on our roads and waterways.  
 
Thank you for taking a proactive stance in the fight against litter! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ron Lottermann 
Clean Communities Coordinator 


